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commentletters

From: John Carr <jocarr77@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:15 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2-2-16 Board Meeting

Hi, 
I disagree with the proposal to extend the 33% water conservation requirement for SJWD.  
 
With the recent and predicted rainfall amounts, that requirement should not continue, and be 
reevaluated for a possible reduction. 
 
Thank you.  
  
John Carr 
jocarr77@yahoo.com 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


